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Check out the message from President Maggie Huddleston here!

UtSTA 20-21 Virtual Conference


https://utsta.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NPmG-96jg3YC_AjvnN0ffhTiaCE7G01XqAkFbA3KdA0/edit?usp=sharing
https://utsta.org/event-3954646


Find the justification letter to share with your principal and apply for a grant to cover your
registration here

Board Member Nominations


Are you ready for the challenge?  We are looking for members who would like to
serve on the Utah Science Teachers Association Leadership Board.  Some of the
exciting perks of being on the leadership board are networking with other science
teachers and organizations from across the state, lesson/content ideas,
connections and relationships within and out of state, gaining new skills you can
take back to your classroom as well as free entrance to our yearly conference.

Click here for more information.

Online Endorsement Courses - Start September 17th!


https://utsta.org/event-3954646
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BXje2jCuwXnSmQQpiRtMAKswFT48TyX4/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HaWI1gh6sPjIm1imcf8-krBgVFbnK_i-n42lRfhcTyQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://utsta.org/ENDORSEMENTS


Secondary Teaching Methods in Science Endorsement

Want More Science News?

Follow the State Science Blog! It's updated regularly with opportunities for science teachers
across the state.
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